
A Special Meeting of the Board of Education  
Nashville School District 

May 27, 2021 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Nashville School District was called to order at 11:05 
by President Jerry Wilson.  Other members present were: David Hilliard and Tem Gunter. Jamar Finley 
and Nick Britt were absent. 
 
Superintendent Douglas Graham recommended an increase to $50 per hour, using ESSER funds, for 
those teaching Summer School and Night School Tutoring. This raise is set to end on July 31, 2022. David 
Hilliard made a motion to approve and Tem Gunter seconded. The motion passed 3-0. 
 
Mr. Graham also recommended an increase to $50 per hour, using Operating funds, for those teaching 
ACT school. This raise is set to end on July 31, 2022. David Hilliard made a motion to approve and Tem 
Gunter seconded. It passed 3-0.  
 
Mr. Graham recommend the board accept the resignation of Viriana Gallardo, Elementary/Junior High 
Dyslexia Aide. Tem Gunter made a motion to accept the resignation.  David Hilliard seconded the 
motion. The motion passed 3-0. 
 
Mr. Graham recommended the employment of Clarissa Brizo, High School Spanish and Cody Ford, High 
School Band Director. David Hilliard made a motion to accept the recommendations for employment. 
Tem Gunter seconded the motion. It passed 3-0. 
 
David Hilliard made a motion to adjourn, with Tem Gunter seconding the motion. The meeting 
adjourned at 11:16 PM  
 
 
 
 
__________________________________             _______________________________________ 
Jerry Wilson, President           David Hilliard, Vice President 
 


